
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

Room 7

My Beautiful Families,


“Everyone must take time to sit still and watch the leaves turn.” -Elizabeth 
Lawrence

I hope you are all enjoying the beautiful transition of the seasons. I feel like this 
season I can see and feel fall even more intensely than I have ever before. The 
colors in the Boise area are so vivid. With warm clothes, an evening walk with the 
family this season can be a great time to catch up and notice the birds flying south 
and the leaves letting go for the winter time. It is also a time to stop and be 
thankful. I just want to take the time and thank you all for choosing to send your 
child to Montessori Academy. I want to especially thank you for showing up for 
your child and being present with them everyday. They are so blessed to have 
amazing parents like you.


In the classroom, our cultural studies are moving from the Universe to our Earth.It’s 
layers and landforms. We are finishing up with the study of our solar system, and 
then we are going to into the Formation of our Earth.  


As our community service for the month we will be cleaning up our playground, 
collecting leaves to use for compost, putting our garden to sleep and finishing 
some projects we started in the spring. Students can bring labeled gloves and 
rakes. We will be doing this during our P.E. time on Friday, November 13th. 
 

Looking forward to enjoying this holiday season with you! We are going to 
be having a Stone Soup play put on by Elementary 2 on zoom and a 
classroom Stone Soup celebration on November 20th. Details coming soon.


Just let me know if you want to volunteer for November or want the 
classroom wishlist sent to you.  


Birthdays:	 	 	 Assembly

Wyatt- Nov. 4

Harrison-Nov. 7	 	 Nov 20th- Room 7 Assembly on Zoom

                                  


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Mon., Nov. 11	 	 NO SCHOOL          

Wed., Nov. 25-27	 	 NO SCHOOL
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




